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From: Peter Bowen <pmbowen@aol.com>

Sent: 05 September 2018 18:17

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Objection to extended licensing hours at 60 Bartholomew Close
Dear Sir/Madam

| wish to register my objection to the proposal for extended licensing hours at the proposed bar/restaurant at 60
Bartholomew Close. The plan to introduce a number of late night drinking dens was never mentioned in the original
planning application for the St Barts developments and | suspect something has gone badly awry with the planning
and licensing processes. Needless to say this proposal is causing significant distress to residents of the area as you
will know from all of the other objections,

Peter Bowen

Flat 37

43 Bartholomew Close
London

EC1A 7HN



